
 

 

13/09/2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
It’s been another exciting week at Rosherville with swimming and Forest School starting. 
These lessons equip your child with broader life skills and it is wonderful to watch them take 
part and really enjoy learning new things. Don’t forget to find out from them the new skills 
that they have learnt this week. 
Today we shared the images of the new school located at Cable Wharf and have started to 
prepare for the Ground Breaking Ceremony later this month. We are preparing a Time 
Capsule along with a book detailing the Hopes, Prayers and Dreams that your children hold 
for the new school.  It’s going to be a fascinating year as we all watch the creation of our 
new long-awaited building. 
 

 
 
 
Term Dates 2025 
 
We wanted to give you advance notice that in order to support and allow for the move to 
the new site in September 2025, it has been agreed that Rosherville pupils will return to 
school on September 8th. We will place these term dates on the website. 
 
 
 



 

 

Charity event 
 
As in previous years each class will be supporting a charity this year and holding an event to 
raise some vital funds, Morpurgo class will hosting the event in Term 1.  Each class will then 
organise an event in the following terms. 
Morpurgo Class will be hosting a 'MacMillian Coffee Afternoon' on Friday 27th September.  
Morpurgo class will be decorating cakes to sell but if you would like to make a cake donation, 
we would be very grateful.  
Please come to the school to support this fantastic charity by buying a cake and sharing it 
with your child from 1.30 pm.  
If you are unable to attend, then please send your child with some money to buy some 
cakes.  
Morpurgo Class will also be selling these cakes at the end of the day.  
The support that MacMillan give to families when they are facing the most difficult times is 
vital which is why we always support this event as a school annually. 
                                                       

 
 
 
Clubs 
 
All clubs begin next week. We hope that you have signed up on Arbor. If you haven’t, there 
is still time, just check your communications to sign your child up. 
Clubs include, Choir, Multi skills, (a sports skills based club) and Lego. Please ensure that if 
you sign your child up that they attend weekly. 
 



 

 

Dates For Your Diary  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Roddan 
 

 
Headteacher 

Term 1 

Tuesday 24th September  Secondary Transfer Meeting (3.15pm) 

Friday 27th September  MacMillian Coffee Afternoon(1.00pm) 

Wednesday 2nd October School Photos 

Tuesday 22nd October  Harvest Service St Mark’s 9.30am  


